TALLYGAROOPNA PRIMARY SCHOOL NO.3067





Victoria Street, Tallygaroopna

Phone 03 58298264 Fax 03 58298244 tallygaroopna.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

Website - http://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/ Mobile 0403625625 / 0411960164

Facebook Page - Click here

SCHOOL VALUES - RESPECT, HONESTY & INCLUSION

MINI NEWSLETTER

- 1. <u>AASC Program</u> Soccer and Tennis continues on Monday and Tuesday this week. Enrolment forms must be returned. If children have their own tennis racquet could they bring it on Tuesday for the session please. The school only has a small number of racquets.
- 2. <u>Parents Club AGM / Meeting 1</u> This will be held on this Wednesday at 3.30pm until 4.30pm. Everyone is invited to attend especially members of School Council. The main agenda item will be on the Canteen for the end of term Athletic Sports. This is a big job so plenty of support is needed.
- 3. <u>Kitchen Program</u> continues this Tuesday after school from 3.30pm until 5.30pm. Contact Bev Montgomery (0400914464) if interested. This is a fun opportunity for our children to be involved in cooking activities.
- 4. <u>OSH Care</u> continues on Wed, Thurs, Frid this week. Contact the school to enrol children enrolment forms must be returned. Staff on duty for the week are David (Wed), Sandra (Thurs) & Claire (Friday).
- 5. <u>Art Program</u> is on this Friday.
- 6. <u>School Photos</u> will be held next Tuesday 25th February. Envelopes have been sent home and need to be returned before this date. If families with more than one child attending the school would like a family photo of their school-aged children together, could you please pick up a Family envelope at the office. Special photo envelopes are available for *G*rade 6 / School Captain photos also.
- 9. <u>Aquamoves Cluster Day</u> has been rescheduled to Friday 14th March.
- 10. Junior School Council We hope to announce members and office bearers this week.
- 11. Volunteers are needed for Book Covering at school.
- 12. <u>Grade 6 shirts</u> these have been taken to Spectrum and will be returned to families ASAP. Thank you for being so prompt with this.
- 13. <u>SCOPE Visit</u> the first visit (initial assessment) was conducted today. Reports will be distributed to families ASAP. If there are any families with speech concerns contact me.
- 14. <u>Staff Professional Development</u> I will be away with Claire on Thursday. We will both be attending a professional learning day on Writing. Mrs Montgomery will be a CRT on this day.

And finally...

Congratulations to Amanda & Kristian Walton on the birth of their new little boy Torey John Walton. A new little brother for Jayla!

Thanks everyone, David Brodie
Teaching Principal
Make sure you are on Tiqbiz!!
Two way is now available – so you can provide feedback if needed